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This is to inform the Secretaries of all campuses of University of Calcutta, that 

the Audit & Accounts department has initiated the preparation of the 

Financial Estimates (University Budget) for the year 2022-23. The letters 

intimating the schedule of the budget meetings to be held along with the 

format of the budget proposal are sent to the “Office of the Secretary”, of all 

the campuses of the University, for onward transmission to all the Head of the 

Departments of the respective campuses. Secretaries of all the campuses are 

requested to kindly co-operate in this matter to carry out the task of 

preparation of the Financial Estimates: 2022-23 successfully. 

All academic and administrative Heads of the University are requested to 

kindly co-operate with the Offices of the Secretaries as well as the department 

of the undersigned in this matter. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Audit & Finance Officer (Acting) 

University of Calcutta     
 

 


